Subject: apology

Dear members of the Caucus,

I want to apologize for an article that was recently published in the Tulsa area. I was not only misquoted, many of the comments were taken out of context. I have apologized to Representative Bennett and I ask for your forgiveness as well. I am always available if any member would like to meet with me and further discuss.

Please know I have learned my lesson with the media and rest assured it will not happen again. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to working with each of you to further our agenda for this coming legislative session.

Respectively,
Representative Carol Bush